Families from Four Corners Native American Ministries need your help
By Rev. Tweedy Sombrero Navarrete, Executive Director of Four Corners Native American Ministry
Four Corners Native American Ministry in Shiprock, New Mexico, held their kid Fest last week to give gifts and backpacks with school supplies. We gave out close to 100 backpacks on kid Fest day, but it was not enough. We were overwhelmed to see over 400 kids arrive, hoping to receive a backpack and school supplies. Needless to say, we did not have enough backpacks or school supplies. So, we are asking for your help. Please mail school supplies and backpacks to Four Corners Native American Ministries for distribution to the other 400 children that still need them.
To send backpacks and school supplies via UPS, please send to:
Four Corners Native American Ministry
Mile Marker Post 23.3 E. 64 Highway
Shiprock, NM 87420
To mail backpacks and school supplies via USPS, please mail to:
Four Corners Native American Ministry
P.O. Box 400
Shiprock, NM 87420
To support this cause with a monetary donation, so that Four Corners Native American Ministries can purchase the needed school supplies and backpacks, please make checks payable to Four Corners Native American Ministry and write "School Supplies" in the memo line. Then mail the check to Four Corners Native American Ministry, P.O. Box 400, Shiprock, NM 87420.
To donate online now, please visit https://dscumc.org/donate and enter "Four Corners Native American Ministry School Supplies" in the Purpose of Payment line.
Thank you and may God Bless all you in the name of the Living Christ.

